
The School Council  

Date :16th December 2016 

Council members present:- Stacey, Grace R, Kimberley, Jazmine, Orestas, Tilly-Mae, Scarlett, Leo 

Apologies : Grace, Logan, Mr Smith 

Agenda : 

1. Jazmine will read the minutes of the last meeting – Stacey will sign them as a true record. 

2. Any matters arising? 

3. Pen Pals – how can we introduce writing pen pal letters to the school again?  

4. Planner for next year – any ideas or projects that you would like to cover next year?   

5. AOB 

6. Closing prayer 

Mrs Mills apologised for not printing out the minutes of the last meeting (memory stick at home). We will 

ask Stacey to sign these at the next meeting.  

3. Grace suggested that the councillors prepare a short presentation to launch Pen pals again. Councillors 

voted to present this in classes rather than assembly. It was decided that the Pen pal post box should be 

moved – locations suggested were Outside the Book bank (3 votes) and outside the library (6 votes). 

Deliveries will be made on Fridays – Mrs Mills will print a rota. We looked at the old rules from last year – 

councillors voted unanimously to allow children to choose their own pen pal.  

4. Topics suggested for future discussion were as follows :- 

 The Library – we will invite Miss Jones to a meeting.  

 Green bag – playtime equipment  

 Uniform (some boys have suggested that we should have ties) 

5. AOB 

    Tilly-Mae has brought some new books for the Book Bank (Mrs Mills has put these on the shelves) 

    Mrs Wood has suggested that we have some doors installed by the Kids’ Club corridor to stop the cold 

getting into the school at playtime. Councillors decided that they needed to discuss the matter with Mr 

Smith.  

    Jazmine reported that some children have been falling out about boyfriends and girlfriends. In her 

opinion, we are too young to be worried about boyfriends and girlfriends. The majority of the councillors 

agreed.  

7. Jazmine closed the meeting with a prayer.  

 


